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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
Notice is hereby given, that on Tuesday, February 1, 2022 at 7:35 PM or as soon thereafter as 
can be heard, a public hearing will be held by the Common Council of the City of De Pere to act 
on the request to rezone the following property: 
 
Part of Parcels WD-D0104 and WD-L49668 at 2400 BLK Lost Dauphin RD, approximately 380.0 
feet southwest from the Meadowrose LN and Cross Gate LN intersection, from R-1 (Single 
Family Residence District) to R-3 (Multiple Family Residence District). 
 
The public may attend the meeting either in person in the Council Chambers (2nd Floor City Hall, 335 S 
Broadway ST, De Pere WI) or electronically.  Electronic or telephonic access to the meeting is below:  

Computer/smart phone accessing https://www.gotomeet.me/DePere OR dial by phone: United 
States (Toll Free): 1-866 899-4679    United States: +1 (312) 757-3117    Access Code: 154-883-
285. 
 
A map of the proposed rezoning is available by emailing Peter Schleinz at 
pschleinz@deperewi.gov. 
 
Dated this 14th day of January, 2022. 
 
BY ORDER OF THE COMMON COUNCIL 
 
James G. Boyd 
Mayor 
 
Carey E. Danen 
City Clerk 
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